
Printed on: 21/05/2019 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

19/05/2019  13:32:272018/2415/P SUPC Guy Ziser The Applicant consulted me as the freeholder of the neighbouring site at 43-45 Fitzjohns Avenue including 43a 

Fitzjohns Avenue. Overall I support the proposals, the applicant has an excellent track record of restoring and 

redeveloping period properties to a very high standard, the plans for 39 Fitzjohns are well thought out. I believe 

they will result in a successful scheme. I had reservations about overlooking from the two terraces at the north 

west corner of the site, the applicant considered these and suggested adding privacy screens to ensure 

privacy into 43a Fitzjohns Avenue is maintained.
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